
 
 

 

July 2024 

Home at Last! 
After traveling through a few countries in addition to 32 States, we have finally made it back 
home the middle of June.  Preparing for for the Pastor’s Training Week is always a big job.  
We were glad to be able to settle in and get down to work. 

A Servant Goes Home 
For nearly a decade, Ernesto Pineda labored by our 
side in the ministry in Ojojona.  He was my right-
hand man that taught me so much about the 
Honduran culture and how to effectively reach 
Central Americans to Christ.  The Lord chose fit to 
call him home just a week prior to our arrival in 
Honduras.  This year’s Pastors Training was the first 
he was not able to attend.  Please continue to pray for 
his widow, Nelly. 

Pastors Training! 
This year’s preaching and teaching were some of the most 
powerful ever experienced in our ministry. Delegates from as far 
north as the US to as far south as southern Nicaragua attended this 
year. We were pleased to have one of our supporting pastors, 
Pastor Donny Wilson from Lighthouse Baptist Church in Moreno 
Valley, CA fly down to be a part of the event. Our conference 
speakers were filled with the power of God as they invested in our 
lives. A special thank you to those that donated the finances to help 
supply each pastor with 11 reference books, a sermon notebook, 

and a leather-bound Bible! These men of God left ready for battle! 

Please Pray for the Following: 
1.  Ernesto Pineda´s widow, Nelly as she enters this new phase of her life.   
2.  For growth for the 9 churches that have been started.  
3.  For Walter Enrique Miranda as he raises support to start a new church in the city of 

Catacamas. 
4.  For the finances to build classrooms on the conference center property for the Bible 

college. Praise the Lord for the $34,000 already given towards this project. 
 
Thank you for your prayers, 
 

 

Jason, Cassy, Matthew, Alejandro, and Marjorie 


